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Naveed Haider

From: Kainat Orakzai <kainatorakzai57@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 1:11 PM
To: naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Fwd: Resignation from my current position

 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Kainat Orakzai <kainatorakzai57@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, 2 Nov 2022 at 12:26 PM 
Subject: Resignation from my current position 
To: <nasrullahr@who.int> 
CC: KHAN, Imran <khanimr@who.int>, Nyla I. Khan <nylaishfaqkhan@gmail.com> 
 
 
 
Respected sir, 
 
It is with sincere regret that I am informing you about my decision to resign as district monitor Hangu. 
It has been a pleasure working with WHO and I have grown both as a person and a professional during 
my employment here. 
However, I believe that now is the right time for me continue my studies in peshawar. Thank you for 
your understanding and I would be happy to help with the transition in any way possible. 
In addition, Thank you, Dr. Imran, Madam Nyla and Dr. Riaz Nasrasrullah for your support, guidance 
and leadership. It was a precious opportunity for me to gain experience in the health sector and to learn 
about EPI. I am available to help my replacement or to answer any queries.  
 I would like to wish the campaign all the best and look forward to any future opportunities with 
WHO/EPI 
 
Kind regards 
 
kainat orakzai  


